
 

Dear Sir/Madam 

  

I have lived very close to the Pinkham Way site for over 30 years. 

  

I am very concerned about the proposals for this site as not only would they adversely effect 

the lives of local people but a vital green space would be destroyed. 

  

I welcome the changes made by the inspector to SP8. 

  

May I suggest that your report reflects the evidence submitted at the hearing by the Council 

that Pinkham Way is not an established industrial site. 

  

Highlighting this evidence would remove any doubt as to the status of this Employment Land 

site. 

  

Yours faithfully 

  

Mr R Romei 

 


